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 The Assembly Financial Institutions and Insurance Committee 

reports favorably Assembly Bill No. 4093. 

 This bill requires health insurers (health, hospital and medical 

service corporations, commercial individual and group health insurers, 

health maintenance organizations, health benefits plans issued 

pursuant to the New Jersey Individual Health Coverage and Small 

Employer Health Benefits Programs, and the State Health Benefits 

Program) to provide coverage for mammograms for women age 35 or 

older, rather than age 40 and older as is required under current law.  In 

addition, the bill also adds a new requirement for health benefits plans 

issued pursuant to the School Employees’ Health Benefits Program to 

provide mammogram coverage under the same circumstances. 

 


